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The modern Italian Iveco bus in our town
Inkeeping with the contract signed between the City Council of Cracow and the firm Mobilis, the
agglomeration bus line Wieliczka-Kraków is being attended upon by the new low-floor vehicles
equipped with ecological engines, air-condition and the newest electronic equipment.The project
concerning activation of a new bus line between Cracow and Wieliczka is being carried-out by the City
Council of Cracow in cooperation with and with the financial assistance of the Wieliczka Municipality.
Since May 1st one can reach Wieliczka directly from the centre of Cracow by the means of a public
communication bus signed with the number 304. The bus can be described as an express and stops on
the following bus stops - starting from the Main Railway Station West (the Gallery) - The Bagatela
Theatre, Philharmonia, Plac Wolnica, Korona, Bieżanowska, the Prokocim Hospital, Wieliczka Kopalnia
Soli,Wieliczka Rynek, Wieliczka (terminus of the buses no. „204"). The agglomeration bus line no.302 is
attended upon by the private transporter - the Warsaw-based firm Mobilis.It's been a month since the
transporter started transporting the residents on the route Wieliczka - The Main Railway Station. The
introduction of the modern yellow Iveco vehicles onto the roads of our municipality took place one
week later than planned as the complicated procedure of registration of the Italian vehicles in Poland
delayed the process.


